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SENECA INSURANCE COMPANY. INC.

. J00Colgnial Ctr. Pkwy. Ste. 650, Roswell. GA30076
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Hi Allen

Based on the inspector's recommendation, we have carried out a tharough inspection of electrical connections on our

property. The electrician did not find any evidence of branched aluminum wiring hazards. Attached is a copy of the
report for the underwriters.

Please let us know if we can help with something else,

Thanks,

—



INDESTRIAL CONTRACTING
"Professional Electrical and Mechanicai Services”

10/6/2019

Attention:

Dear Mr.

Phoenix Industrial Contracting, visited your property on September 23 2019 to verify
Seneca Insurance'’s inspection. Are findings are listed below.

» Each dwelling unit is individually fed from a pad mounted transformer to the
meter located on the side or the front of the unit. Combination meter boxes are
NOT used therefor, a single aluminum feeder originating at the pad mount
transformer pigtailed to feed muitiple meters does not exist.

« Each dwelling unit is fed from its meter to its panel with aluminum feeders, and
all branch circuits within are copper.

Our GA electrical license number is EN007119 and has been active since
10/28/1983. Please let me know if there is any additional information needed.

Simetrely,

lessie Sanders
President
678.324.1127-8
TH).846.4617 -
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